City of Sebastopol

City Council Qualified Candidates for the November 8, 2022 City of Sebastopol Municipal
Election

General Municipal Elections are conducted every even-numbered year and are consolidated with
the State General Election held on the first Tuesday following the first Monday of November.
The next General Municipal Election will be held on November 8, 2022. City of Sebastopol voters
will be asked to elect three (3) candidates to serve a four-year term on the City Council.

The following Candidates (in no particular order) have been qualified to run in the November 8,
2022 City of Sebastopol Municipal Election for Three (3) City Council Seats.

Dennis Colthurst

o Jill McLewis

e Oliver Dick

e Stephen Zollman
e Sandra Maurer



